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18 October 2021 
 

MPS Returning to School Update - Term 4 Week 1 

Dear Parents/Carers and Community 

I hope this message finds you well and you have been enjoying time together these holidays. 

We are still no closer to knowing if we will be returning to school in a face-to-face capacity or if we 
will continue with Learning from Home. As mentioned previously, we will be guided by Mid-
Western Council stay at home orders. Once these orders are lifted, you can expect students to return 
to school. 

As we are no closer to knowing when this may occur, we are planning as if we are learning from home 
as this requires a great deal of organisation. In this case, we continue under Level 
4 restrictions and the school remains open for children of essential workers who have no other 
option. Over the past couple of months, this has been generally very well supported and encouraged, 
however, over the last week or so of school, our numbers onsite increased. We please ask that you 
only send your children to school if you are an essential worker and rostered on to work. This will 
help our whole community and reduce the risk of further transmission, which will be helpful in 
playing our part in aiming to see our LGA come out of stay at home orders. 

We will continue to run with a skeletal staff at school while we remain on stay-at-home orders. 
Therefore, next week's essential worker survey is now available. If you could please fill it in to help us 
with staff planning, that would be most appreciated. Please click here to access the 
survey: https://forms.gle/8wzDE5TUBnFGWK1B6 

Lastly, in the event that we are still learning from home, all work will be available on our Learning 
From Home section of the website on Tuesday, as well as uploaded to Google Classrooms or Dojo, 
etc. https://mudgee-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/2021-learning-from-home.html 

For those requiring a printed paper pack, it will be available for collection on Tuesday - Same Time, 
Same place as usual. Remember, this is exactly the same as the work uploaded to the website and 
students are welcome to complete the work in their own book. See below times for pickup: 
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I will 
write to you all as soon as more information comes to hand, or if no news, I'll write to confirm on 
Monday. 

Enjoy the rest of your holidays. Stay safe, healthy and happy! 

John Carters 
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